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Dear West Park Families 
 
It has been an exceptionally busy half term and staff and pupils alike are ready for a well-earned 
rest.  It is always challenging to settle back into positive routines after the long summer break and 
I am very proud of how our pupils have adapted during  the first few weeks of this academic year.  
I hope that all can have a restful and relaxed half term holiday to replenish our energy stores 
ready for next half term and the  busy build up to mock exams and Christmas. 
 
On our return from half term, pupils in all years will benefit from an assembly on Remembrance.  
We will perform our own, whole school act of Remembrance at 11.00 a.m. on Monday 11th 
November with a two-minute silence.  We will also have a pupil playing The Last Post live on site 
and hope to stream this around the building.  Pupils and staff who are members of Cadet Forces, 
Scouts, Guides and Community Groups are encouraged to wear their uniforms with pride to 
signify this occasion. 
 
Take care of yourselves and enjoy the half term break. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


